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Construction Update: Steveston Interchange Project 

Traffic Impacts for Telus Utility Relocation: March 20 to 22, 2023 

 

Full closure: Highway 99 north and south will be closed to 
traffic for a short duration (approximately three consecutive 
hours) overnight between 11 p.m. March 20 and 4:30 a.m. 
March 21. Vehicles will be detoured up and over the on and 
off ramps along Steveston Highway. The work is being 
completed overnight to minimize daytime traffic disruptions. 

Lane closures: There will be lane closures on the west side 
of the Steveston Highway on March 21 from 8 p.m. to March 
22 until 5 a.m. Traffic will remain open with one lane in each 
direction to maintain traffic flow. Highway 99 will remain 
open. The work is being completed overnight to minimize 
daytime traffic disruptions. 

Other impacts: The northwest sidewalk on Steveston 
Highway will be closed for one night on March 21. 
Pedestrians will detour to the southwest sidewalk of 

Steveston Highway. Signage will be in place to guide pedestrians around the sidewalk closure.  

If you have any questions about construction, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or 
call the construction information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075. 
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What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> March 20 - 22 

 

Hours of Work 
> March 20-21: Nighttime 

from 11 p.m. to 4:30 a.m. 
> March 21-22: Nighttime 

from 8 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

 

Traffic 
> Highway 99 closure for one 

night on March 20 from 11 p.m. 
to March 21 until 4:30 a.m.  

> Short-term ramp stoppages 
overnight on March 20 from 11 
p.m. to March 21 until 4:30 a.m. 

> Lane closures on Steveston 
Highway for one night on 
March 21 from 8 p.m. to March 
22 at 5 a.m. 

> Northwest sidewalk on 
Steveston Highway will be 
closed one night on March 21 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Construction noise from 

equipment is expected 
> Residents may notice an 

increase in construction 
vehicles 
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